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Working Group to Prepare an Inter-American Program

for Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity”
NOTICE


The Permanent Council Secretariat presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Prepare an Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity,” wishes to announce that the meeting scheduled for Friday, December 7, 2007, for the receipt of contributions to the Draft Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity,” instead will be held on Wednesday, December 5, 2007, because of room availability problems.

The Secretariat wishes also to remind delegations that the suggestions of the panelists and special guests for this meeting may be sent, if possible before November 16, to the Chair through the Secretariat: (csantamaria@oas.org, or fax: 202-458-3929).
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